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YOU WILL RECEIVE A 

£20 GIFT VOUCHER TO 

SAY ‘THANK YOU’ FOR 

YOUR TIME. 

 

WHAT WILL IT INVOLVE? 

 

It will involve taking part 

in an interview with a 

researcher for about an hour 

at a time convenient to you. 

The interview may be face-

to-face (when it is possible 

to do this) or through a 

digital platform (e.g. Zoom) 

or phone. FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Please contact Dr Harri 

Fisher, University of 

Bristol, either by phone or 

email. 

Mobile:  

07535 893 186 

Email: 

Harriet.Fisher@bristol.ac.uk 

 

REQUIREMENTS 

 

We would like to speak to 

young people (aged 12 to 

17 years) to find out 

their experiences of the 

coronavirus pandemic and 

how it has impacted them. 

NEEDED 


